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DATES 

Term Dates 2022/2023 

February 

Friday 10th   End of Term 3 

Monday 20th   Start of Term 4 

March 

Friday 31st   End of Term 4 

April 

Monday 17th   Start of Term 5 
 

Read to Succeed 

Thank you for supporting your children 

with keeping up their reading during the 

holidays.  It was lovely to have so many 

certificates to award in the Stars 

assemblies today. 
 

School Lunch Menus for January 

We would like to apologise for any 

inconvenience caused by the hiccup with lunches on 

ParentPay this week.  Unfortunately, it was out of 

our control but we hope it will be back to normal 

from next week!  Don’t forget to order meals for 

w/c 16th January by midnight on Monday 9th 

January. 

 

Main Pudding Change – Monday 9th January  

Please note the pudding will be Shortbread instead 

of Chocolate Brownies. 
 

The Bible Story this term is The Good Shepherd 
This retelling is from ‘The Lion Storyteller Bible’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Road Safety Talk 

Next Thursday and Friday we 

will be welcoming a Police 

Community Support Officer to Trinity who will be 

talking to the children about road safety. 
 

Pre-Loved Uniform Sale 

FOTFS will aim to do a 

Pre-Loved Uniform Sale each half term. 

In the meantime, if you have any uniform needs, 

please email tsafrome@yahoo.com or, if you’d 

prefer, speak to your class teacher who can speak 

to us on your behalf. 
 

Swimming - Year 3  

Just a reminder for Year 3 (Pine and 

Gorse) parents that payment for 

Term 3 (January-February) is now due and 

available to pay for through ParentPay.  Also, 

anyone that is still yet to pay for Term 2 

(November-December) and able to contribute, this 

is still open on ParentPay.  Any problems or 

questions, please contact the office.  Thank you. 
 

Morning Registration 

Thank you for supporting us in making sure 

the children have been in school by 

8:55am.  Just a reminder that children 

arriving after 8:55am need to come in 

through the office.  Thank you. 
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